
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wet Conditions Around Neighborhoods 

Due to the recent rains and upcoming rains later this week, some areas of your community may 
not get mowed. We have standing water on some sides in between homes, and there are backs 
of homes that have become dangerous for us to put equipment on. Our goal this week is to 
maintain (mow) as much of the turf as possible, but this may be limited to fronts and/or high 
focal areas. 
  
The last thing we want to do is create a mess or larger issue. We will continue to monitor all 
locations and when it is appropriate to put equipment there, we will.  
  
As always, we will keep you updated. 
  

Your Local BrightView Team 
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